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Principal 's Message

THANK YOU VOTERS!!

It is such a relief that our levy passed and I am truly grateful to work in a community that supports
our schools and values the education we are providing to the students. Thank you to all the
parents and teachers who helped get the word out and worked on the campaign and a huge thank
you our voters! Trust that we will continue to focus all of our efforts on Every Student, Every
Lesson, Every Day!

Focus on Learning

Mrs. Brunner's music classes are doing truly amazing things every day.  They are
working on identifying pitches on the music staff. Students were at the student
interactive part of our Quaver Music Curriculum called "Staff Champion" and they
got a high score. Today's goal was to score 11 or more.  Here are the names of the
kids who got a high score on the Bravo Board!

  

Games Galore - 1st Nine Weeks Reward

Congratulations to the students who earned the 1st nine weeks reward for meeting 2 out 3 of the
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AIM goals - Academics (Honor Roll), Intention (0 unexcused absences) and Mindset (Cruiser
STAR behavior) 

   

Students love the game time so much that will also be the reward for 2nd nine weeks.  Just a
reminder Attendance and Behavior expectations are the same every nine weeks - 0 unexcused
absences and Cruiser STAR behavior each day; however the Academic goal for 2nd nine weeks
is to meet one of the MAP Growth Targets.  Students only need to earn 2 out of the 3 to get the
reward!

Halloween Parade and Party Pictures

The weather got us again this year, but we still had a fun time parading around on the stage and
through our auditorium! Enjoy the cute pictures of our kids having fun at school.

   

 

   



 

   

   

Heritage Holiday Coloring Contest!!

Check your child's bookbag for the different coloring pages.  Enter the contest by coloring one of
the pages and returning it to Town Hall by December 2nd at 5:00 pm.  One winner per age group
4-6 / 7-9 / 10 -12 - the winners have the honor of helping Mayor Westcamp turn on the
Christmas lights during the Heritage Holiday!!



Upcoming Important Dates

November 
11th = Veteran's Day - Thank you for your service!!!
11th = No School - Waiver Day
15th = Student of the Month Principal Breakfast
15th = Fundraiser (Little Caesar's Pizza Pick-up)
18th = PTO Meeting (5:00)
19th = Teacher Based Team Meetings
20th = DLT Meeting
22nd = Buddy Schedule 
26th = 2 Hour Early Dismissal
27th - 29th = No School - Happy Thanksgiving!

Thank You to Our Pledge of Allegiance Helpers 

Aubry Gibbs - Mrs. Mosure
Lakelyn Russell - Mrs. Myers
Lucy Riddle - Mrs. Monhollen
Olivia Hart - Ms. Miller
Ethan Middleton - Mrs. Burnett

Happy Birthday



  

        

artsonia.com

 
Talia Washburn, Mia Fought, Maylee Bricker, Nora Biery, Brooklyn Bonilla, 

Abigail Blackstone, Lucy Riddle, Billy Stanley and Na'Taizha Price

Cruiser STAR Students
Cruiser STAR Awards are given to students by staff members for students who show
characteristics of being a Cruiser STAR - Stay Safe, Take Responsibility, Act Respectfully,
Reach Goals. Students come to the office and put their gold STAR in our Treasure Box.
Every Friday, Mrs. Bray picks 15 -20 STARs from the Treasure Box and calls those
students to the office for a prize. Congratulations - Joseph Maynard, Fama Kane, Talia
Washburn, Mason Holbrook, Nora Biery, Jeremiah Payne, Kareem Marshall, Gigi Denny,
Mason Stine, Markus Hawkins, Kobe Lance, Mateo Garcia, Kiely Morrison, Mari Hill,
Dylan Clinger, and Bracksden Bennett!
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